From: David Dod I
Sent: 25 May 2023 21:45

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application S62A/2023/0017 Land at Tilekiln Green

Good morning

| write to voice my complete disapproval and objection for the above planning application, how on
earth could this application even be considered.

As things stand presently, that particular area cannot cope with the current flow of traffic, especially
at peak times, let alone adding an additional 500 Lorry & related vehicle traffic movements per day
to the area in question, that can only be described as complete madness for this to be

even considered.

Other things that must be considered:

* This area is within a countryside protection zone

* The application has been previously refused twice

* The woodland was unexpectedly cleared destroying local habitats and no doubt reducing local
bio diversity

* The destruction of natural woodland and grassland means the loss of local wildlife

My understanding is that Wren are currently running their local operations from Stansted Airport,

why can’t this continue, this would make more sense, maybe they could expand their current
location.

It would appear that because the land at Tilekiln has been purchased by Wren, they feel that this is a
good enough reason to develop the area for their benefit, without any thought for the local
residents.

This application must be rejected and refused, and given no further consideration.

David Dodd





